ENNGONIA PUBLIC SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

Monday 8th May 2023 Term 2 Week 1& 2

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

It's been a lovely but rather chilly start back at school. It's

time for those long pants and jumpers to come out of the
cupboard or please hit up our uniform shop if you need
new sizes - we have new track pants in as well with
elastic around the ankles.

I am so proud of the display the students put together for
the Bourke Show. It wasn't the usual paintings and work
samples, but certainly something that captures the heart
of the student's home. I will be displaying it in the office so
please come check it out.

We are continuing with Special Breakfast and Special
Lunch on Wednesdays and Thursdays. I have attached a
planner for the term to this newsletter as well as some
workshops on Thursday afternoons. Families are
encouraged to join in and help out! Don't forget our
Mother's Day Stall and afternoon tea is on this
Wednesday at 2pm.

Cross Country for students aged 8 years and above is
being held next Monday in Brewarrina. A note will go
home with the relevant students.

A reminder to give me a call or text if your child is going to
be away from school so we can provide a reason with our

KEY DATES - WEEK 3 & 4

roll marking.

Georgia Meredith
Acting Principal

BREAKFAST CLUB
9 10 11 12
A reminder Breakfast Club is Nother's | Community
available to students every day Day Stall/ | workshop -
from 8:30am for toast. afternoon | Mother's
tea Day cards
% 2pm
We will also continue a Special .
Breakfast each Wednesday as a gi’il 15 16 17 18 19
fun and healthy mid-week meal. District Community
Cross workshop -
Country Beading
2pm




